
	

	

	We	are	GEARING	up	for	VBS!		
Kickoff	is	June	11	and	it	will	continue	all	

summer	long!!			
	

Sign	up	to	volunteer	today!		
You	don’t	have	to	serve	all	summer,	just	a	few	

days,	or	whatever	time	you	can	spare!		
	

Also,	if	you	can’t	volunteer,	you	can	choose	an	
item	off	of	our	bulletin	board	to	donate!	

	
Thanks	so	much	for	your	support	of	the	
children’s	department	and	our	precious	

children!!	
	

If	you	have	questions,	please	see	Becky	
Caulder.	

	
	
	
	


